
Cheetwood Newsletter

Friday 13thOctober 2023

Is your child starting Nurs ery or Reception in September 2024?

Please join us for our open afternoon on Tuesday 17th October at 2pm. There will be
an opportunity to speak with the staff, meet other parents and have a tour of the
school. Refreshments and goodies included! Please spread the word to other

families within the community.

End of the week information:
*Just to remind parents and carers, when the weather is bad (raining) please collect your children (Y1 to Y4) from their
classrooms and Y5 & Y6 from the sports hall. Thank you.

Rights Respecting Schools
This half term at Cheetwood, we’ve been focusing on Article 12.
We kindly request all adults to ask their children if they could tell you what this article represents and any
ideas/work they’ve done in school.
Are there any ideas that children have to ensure that duty-bearers (adults) can confirm they receive this
right?
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Important information:

Cheetwood Community Primary is a nut free school,
please DO NOT send nuts into school with your child.

Some of our children have severe nut allergies.

* Thank you for parental feedback regarding social media. The survey highlighted that the most commonly used social
media page was Instagram. We are now live on Instagram. Follow for updates and school information.

@cheetwoodcommunityprimaryschool

*Click here to visit our cost of living section on the school website for updates from Manchester City Council. There are
links regarding the following subjects plus many more.

● Help with energy bills
● Community warm hubs
● Cost of living support
● How catching flu can cost you

* From Monday, you will be able to arrange a time for your child’s parent meetings. Please see the class teacher to get
your meeting scheduled. The meetings will begin to take place in the first week back after the half term.

* School closes for half term on Thursday 19th October at 3:20pm. School reopens on Monday 30th October.

https://cheetwood.manchester.sch.uk/cost-of-living/


Words of the week

perilous Very dangerous. Something bad might happen.

immense Really big

Attendance

Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 94.2% Year 2: 95.2%

Year 3: 95.9% Year 4: 97.1%

Year 5: 92.1% Year 6: 95.6%

Overall Attendance is 95.1%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Guneet & Aaima
Reception: Lenaya & Aminah
Year 1: Yusuf & Johann
Year 2: Theo, Mailey & Sebastian
Year 3: Ishitha & Amani
Year 4: Romaithah & Samanta
Year 5: Rayaan & Layla
Year 6: Elliot & Hasan

Aiyla
Fatima

Gia

Yasser

Sportsmanship Reading Stats

Year 1: Azazel &Charmin
Year 2: Mohamed E & Fabeeha
Year 3: Shasmeen & Benita
Year 4: Isa & Abdul-Qadir
Year 5: Gurveen & Eljit
Year 6: Ward & Kamil

Year 1: 88 %
Year 2: 64 %
Year 3: 75 %
Year 4: 64 %
Year 5: 71 %
Year 6: 52 %
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